
Colby Community College (CCC)  
8.5-Ton Carrier RTU Replacement Unit RFP 

 (Submission deadline is 12 p.m. on August 7, 2024.) 

Overview and Background:  



The RFP will be posted on CCC’s website, https://www.colbycc.edu/vendors, and can be 
downloaded from there directly as of 5:00 p.m. on July 24, 2024. 

Project Timeline:  
The 8.5-ton Carrier RTU replacement unit proposed MUST include an ETA for delivery to CCC 
before October 31, 2024. If you are not able to meet or exceed this deadline, please provide a 
timeline that you can accommodate. Preference may be provided to vendors who can deliver the 
item in a more expedited manner.  

Submission of Proposals:  
Respondents to this RFP must submit their sealed proposal – by hand or email – no later than 
12:00 p.m. (CST) on August 7, 2024, to Sheri Knight, located in the Thomas Hall 
Administration Office (CCC’s Main Campus), or via email at sheri.knight@colbycc.edu.   

*The Vice President of Business Affairs will open the proposals.

Anticipated Selection Schedule:  
All submitted proposals will be reviewed and evaluated, and then CCC will make a 
recommendation to the Board of Trustees (BOT) at the ArOT



Sub-Contracted Work (if applicable):  
If any part of the project's scope will be outsourced to a third party, the vendor’s 


